
Norwalk Music Boosters 

Minutes May 30, 2022 

 

Treasurer Report 

February Expenses Total: $14,596.64, Deposits Total: $672.37, Ending Balance: $41,125.79, 

Savings Account: $7,195.00, Value of CD: $18,109.88 

 

Fundraiser Info 

Millers Rib Sale will be on August 26th and September 30 from 10am-4pm. Sign ups are posted 
for this. 
 
Roll it Forward Rummage Sale will be on August 4 and 5. Shifts will have 6-10 people each and 
will be scheduled from 9-12 and 12-3. Drop offs for this will also be accepted at band camp and 
then taken to the sale. Advertising will be done with Facebook and Flyers. 
 
A fundraiser calendar for next year will be put together for better planning and approval. Some 
of the upcoming fundraisers are the pepperoni rollers in September and Domino’s Cards in 
January. 
 
Cotton Candy sales at the high school football games are going to be offered to the Middle 
School families. 
 
Misc 

Scholarships are open but no one has applied in a number of years. Discussion occurred on 
possibly changing from people majoring in music to only needing to minor in music to receive. It 
was suggested that a committee would need to be formed for approval of the scholarships. 
More discussion will occur about changes in the fall/winter. 
 
Membership mailers will be going out soon. This will also include information on feeding the 
bands. 
 
Band Camp is set up. Catherine has the menu ready and will begin looking for the volunteers 
needed. It was approved for popsicles to be given out one of the days at camp. 
 
Officer position of Secretary was voted on and Miranda Santiago-Zurcher was elected. 
 
Geotrac Foundation has requested that future requests are submitted by August and they 
prefer to have the exact dollar of what is needed. 
 

The 4th of July parade will have 2 watering stations this year. One at Walnut and Norwood and 

the other at the fairgrounds. We will need 6 volunteers at the first and 2 at the last. 

 



All the teachers stated they appreciate all of the support throughout the school year and thank 

you. 

 

Mrs. Mason 

There will be 9 new select choir members next year. The Boosters approved the purchase of 

uniforms which will be a cost of ~$850-1000. 

 

Mr. Kish 

The VFW donated $2,000 towards the band uniforms. The check was made to the school so we 

will need to bill the school when ready to make the purchase. Mr Kish will help with what is 

needed for this. 

 

Ms D’Aliberti 

Middle School band camp is June 6-9. The Boosters will be working with Sandusky Boosters to 

coordinate pizza being served on the 9th. On the other days a snack will be provided at the end 

of camp. 

 

Geotrac has made a donation to allow our school to commission a piece of music with a 

clinician. This will be a very exciting addition for the students to be involved in.   

 

Upcoming Dates 

June 6-9 Middle School Band Camp 

June 12-15 Percussion Camp 

July 4 Parade 

August 4-5 Rummage Sale 

August 7-11 Band Camp 

August 26 and September 30 Rib Sale @ Millers 

 

Next meeting will be August 22 at 7:00 pm. 

 


